Wyandot Parents,
Winter sports will begin for our interested Hawk athletes on Monday, January 19.  This will include both boys and girl’s basketball.  Boys basketball will begin on January 19.  Girls basketball will begin on March 1.  Due to the delayed start, both season will have seven games.  Pay to Participate fees continue to apply to all middle school athletes.  Please visit https://www.payschoolscentral.com/ to register.
Due to COVID-19, we are required to adhere to the following guidelines:
Locker rooms will only be available for our athletes that are in attendance that school day.  Athletes that are in the CVVA or at home based on their Track day will need to come to school dressed to play. 
All athletes must complete a daily health appraisal prior to practices/games.  This can be done using a QAR code that will be displayed on doors entering the building and fields.
All athletes will have temperature checks prior to all practices/games.  If any athletes have a reading of over 100.4 degrees, they will not be permitted to participate.
Bussing will be provided to away games.  No busing after games.
Facial covering must be worn properly (covering mouth and nose)  by athletes and spectators at all times.
Each player will only be allowed (2) family members at games.
Concessions will not be available.
Athletes who have had a physical last year, must fill out the Health Questionnaire.
Athletes who have not had a physical in the past year, must have a current sports physical completely filled out and signed.
All athletes must complete a COVID-19 health screener prior to entrance each day for practice/games.
All other questions and concerns will be communicated by your coaches.  
Please contact our Athletic Coordinator with any additional questions you may have to Brian Bickers bbickers@cvs.k12.mi.us.
[bookmark: _GoBack]



